
Yerba Buena Chapter 

Antique Motorcycle Club of America 

 
 

October 5th, 2011 Minutes 

 

Meeting called to order :  7:16 PM by Rick 

 

Correspondence:  None 

 

 

Treasurer’s update:  Announced details at the meeting 

    

Old Business: 

 

1.  Review of Sept/early Oct activities 

 

 September 26-28 YB National road run www.yerbabuenaamca.org  Brian Davis 

requested photos.  Burned to a disc is easiest.  Jeff reported that 94 bikes + 21 extra 

passengers + 6 extra banquet tickets were tallied.  33 Yerba Buena members attended.  

The road ride income was $16,800, and the road run expenses so far are $16,000.  

Some additional receipts were submitted at the meeting, so we are looking at best a 

break even on the event.  This is the way the event was budgeted, to be a break even 

budget rather than a money maker.  There was a big thank you to the road run 

committee and other volunteers who joined in to help out.  The weather was great, the 

roads were good.  It was suggested that the routes were too long, at 150-180 miles per 

day.  Maybe 125-150 miles would be a better target.  Brian and Bill will do some write 

ups for day 1 and day 2.  Brian asked for a volunteer to write up day 2.  Detailed write 

ups will be put on the club website. 

 

2. Upcoming Dates (club and non-club events that may be of interest): 

 October 6th-9th—Central Coast Motorcycle Club rally 

www.centralcoastclassicmc.com   San Luis Obispo  

 

 Oct 30
th

--49 Mile Ride  T-shirts are on order.  Ken DaSilva is setting up the Bay 

View Boat club again for this year.  No raffle this year.  Volunteers needed for 

marking the corners of the route and selling shirts. 

 

 Nov 12
th
—Motorcycle Auction Brooks Cyclery in San Jose.  

www.nealeandsons.com  Lots of vintage motorcycles of all makes. 

 

 Dec 11—MMA motorcycle swap meet Cow Palace 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.yerbabuenaamca.org/
http://www.centralcoastclassicmc.com/
http://www.nealeandsons.com/
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3. Nominations for 2012 officers 

 

1. Completed-Curt, Vince, and Brian Stears will all be returning to their positions for 

2012-13.  Mario is taking over as merchandise manager. 

2. Road Captain—we still need road captains for North Bay and South Bay 

 

 

 

For the good of the club: 

 

 We discussed the new year’s banquet.  A suggestion was made for Harry’s Hoffbrau 

for some time in January.  Details need to be finalized. 

 

 

Motion to Adjourn meeting:  8:00 

 

 

 

 

50/50 raffle.  


